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To,

Shri Ravi A Robert Jaerard

CMD
BSNL, New Delhi.

Subject:- Denial of vertical promotion to non-executive employees—reg.

Respected Sir,
We have in many occasions that a big section of employees are being denied

vertical promotions for last four years. This causing anguish and frustrations amongst
such category of staff. This is particularly in Telecom Technician, JE (T) and JTO
Cadres. In this connection we are inviting your kind attention to the co-communications
No.-BSNLCO-11/13(13)/2/2023, Rectt/CO, dt-02-05-2024 vacancies have been notified
for LICEs for promotion to above Cadres. You will notice, Sir, in many circles, names
appended below, there is no vacancy in above Cadres.
(i)Bihar, (ii) UP(East), (iii) UP(West), West Bengal, Chennai, Haryana, Arunachal,
Jharkhand, Assam, NE-1, NE-2, Punjab and Himachal Pradesh.

We leave it to you to decide how the staff working in such circles are feeling as
they are deprived of vertical promotions whereas others are getting. This is also fact
that such are denied horizontal promotions also due to stagnation and discrimination in

promotion scheme i.e. NEPP.
We, therefore, implore upon you, Sir, to kindly bestow urgent attention on the

plight of the employees.

With esteemed regards,
Yours sincerely,
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(Chandes \,Lar Singh)
General Secretary



